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Nurturing God'’s gift with compassion and drive so that all our children succeed, learn and thrive.

Compassion, wisdom, forgiveness, perseverance, trust and respect. Newsletter 16/04/2020

Message from Miss Kennedy: I hope everyone has had a lovely Easter and managed to have some quality time with their fami-

lies, for that we can be grateful. We are now in a new term and I am delighted to be back teaching in the reception/year one class.
Currently, I am the sole teacher in Pendeen class. I will be job sharing once we return to school. Miss Eastham is the sole teacher
in Trevose class and she has kindly offered to set the home learning for the year one children and I will set the learning for the

reception children.

The teachers have uploaded this week’s learning onto the class pages. Learning will normally be uploaded every Monday. Thank
you for your support. The purple mash site is now up and running and classes are starting to use it, with some great results. If you
have any questions please contact the teachers via class dojo or you can email the school secretary. Please do not worry if you are
finding learning at home difficult. Try not to put yourself under additional pressure, do what you can and what your children are
comfortable with. I would recommend no more than a couple of hours per day on home learning. Sharing a story with your child
will always will be one of the nicest experiences. Stay healthy and happy,

PENDEEN NEWS: I am really looking forward to teaching the EYFS and year one children with Mrs Wilton to support

me. On the class pages, Pendeen class have work uploaded for the year one children and for the reception children.
The reception children have a weekly learning plan and have a mini topic all about families. The year one children
have started their next topic "All creatures great and small." We hope you enjoy learning at home and if you are in the
reception class you can send in a tapestry observation. Year one children can send in a photo of your learning to the
school secretary, | would love to see what you have being busy doing at home. Miss Kennedy.

TREVOSE NEWS: Hello everyone! Over the Easter holidays Trevose class have been enjoying spending time at home,
working hard and getting creative. Lots of you have been baking scrummy cupcakes to share with your family and
you have been using your imagination when making different collages with natural objects and painting a picture of
your favourite place. We have also been doing some great Maths and writing and this week we are imagining what it
would be like if we have a robot as a friend with us at home!

1 have been busy at home enjoying spending time in the garden, playing with Pops (my dog) and baking in the kitch-
en! | have been trying out new vegan recipes too which has been good fun.

Here are some of the pieces of work that Trevose have been up to whilst at home, | love hearing about your days
too. | miss you all! Take care, Miss Eastham x

(Writing by Carter and Ben WS, painting of Caerhays beach by Finn P and flower pot man by Isaac P).
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TATER DU NEWS: 1 hope you've all had a healthy and safe Easter break and are raring to go for the term ahead! Tater
Du have been really busy completing their "River Deep, Mountain High™ topic work, designing treasure hunts and hid-
den item picture games, baking and creating with White Rose Maths and trying out the new Purple Mash online pro-
gram. I've received lots of messages during the holidays which are really lovely to read as | miss you lot! Our topic
this term is all about the Anglo Saxons and Vikings and we look forward to learning all about these fascinating warri-
ors! Take care x :

WOLF ROCK NEWS: It has been a surreal few weeks which have proved particularly challenging. I really miss school, my
colleagues and the pupils. | miss the buzz of my classroom and those precious moments - the conversations about our
learning, the debates focused around who is going to win the Premier League or do | pay a reduced amount for my
haircut? However, | have been delighted to read your messages on Class Dojo and see so many people engrossed in
the weekly mini-challenges. Mr Jory has been filming golf videos and Miss Bulley seeing to and riding her horses. They
are both well and miss you guys immensely. Over the next few weeks, we will be using Purple Mash as the platform
for home learning. It will allow me to view your work so | can offer suggestions for you to improve it. If you get up to
anything exciting, and would like photos posted, please send them to me on Class Dojo so | can then upload them to
our class story. Thank you for being amazing and we look forward to seeing you soon.



Everyone has been keeping busy at home over the Easter break - PE with Joe Wicks, Arts and Crafts, baking and
completion of Mr Cress Head amongst the activities!




